
From: Laura Bolster
To: Deneve Vanderwolf
Subject: [EXTERNAL]: Crematorium non-support
Date: December 7, 2021 2:03:10 PM

Hello Deneve,

Please add this email to your records which states that I do not support the zoning application for a crematorium on 

Henry/Lund/Hwy 16 near Smithers.

I have been a resident just upslope of the proposed location for more than 30 years.

Thank you.

Laura Bolster

Written Submission 33 to Bylaw 1966, 2021 Public Hearing

3505 Banff Ave
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